
MEMBERSHIP FORM  
 

 

 
SASKATCHEWAN ORCHID SOCIETY 
 
P.O. Box 411 
Saskatoon, SK   S7K 3J3 
www.saskorchids.com 
 
Meetings are normally held on the fourth Sunday of the month (with the 
exception of December, June, July and August) at 1:30 p.m.  

 
Saskatchewan Orchid Society Objectives:  

• To encourage and promote interest in the cultivation of orchids in Saskatchewan.  
• To encourage the conservation of orchids.  
• To hold regular general meetings for the benefit, advantage and enjoyment of its members.  
• To produce a society newsletter.  
• To do all such things as are conducive or incidental to the attainment of the above objects or many of them.  

 
Membership:  

• Membership in the Saskatchewan Orchid Society is open to anyone interested in orchids. Membership has 
the following benefits:  

• Belong to a group of enthusiastic and knowledgeable members willing to share information about growing 
orchids.  

• Receive a monthly newsletter  
• Have access to the society’s library.  
• Purchase orchid growing supplies.  
• Participate in club orchid purchases.  
• Have an opportunity to hear speakers from many places of the orchid world.  
• Sell orchids at our plant sales.  

 
Membership fee is $25 for an individual or $30 for a family household per year. 

  
 

 
Detach and Return This Portion 

 
The Treasurer, Saskatchewan Orchid Society  
P.O. Box 411,  
Saskatoon, SK   S7K 3L3  

 
Membership for 20___– 20___ (Sept.–May) 
 

Individual: ☐    Family: ☐ 
Name(s): ________________________________________________________________ 
Address: _______________________  
 _______________________  
 _______________________  
 
Signature: _______________________  

Email address: ___________________ 
Phone (home): ___________________ 
Phone (work): ___________________ 
 
 Date: ___________________ 

 

 

Calvin Lo

Calvin Lo
Meetings are held at 1:30 pm on the Saturday prior to the 4th Sunday of each month, with the exceptions of December, June, July, and August. Occasional exceptions will be noted in our newsletter and on our website


